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Announcement   
 
 
 
 
 

Product discontinuation WB2F 2D Scanner                           March 2022 
 

 
IDEC would like to inform you that we are discontinuing our WB2F 2D Scanner. 
Details are as follow: 
 

1. WB2F 2D Scanner  

Part number WB2F-100S1B 

 

 
 

2. No recommended replacement for this 2D Scanner 
 
 

3. Schedule 
Discontinued immediately with no suggested replacements  
Note: accessories will remain available 
 
 

For any questions or concerns, please visit us online at us.idec.com or email support@idec.com. 
 


